

John R. Kasich and Mary Taylor
Governor and Lieutenant Governor of Ohio
do hereby officially recognize

## ST. MARY OF EGYPT ORTHODOX MISSION AND CHAPEL ON YOUR 23RD ANNIVERSARY

On behalf of the State of Ohio, we extend our warmest greetings to the pastors, members and friends of St. Mary of Egypt Orthodox Mission and Chapel on the occasion of your 23<sup>rd</sup> anniversary.

Ohio's churches have traditionally been the bedrock of our society. We are humbled by the church's daily work, which is an ongoing testament to believers' faith in God and commitment to His work.

We commend the members of the St. Mary of Egypt Orthodox Mission and Chapel congregation for your faith and for the work you do to make Ohio stronger, and we extend our best wishes for a memorable celebration.

On this 2<sup>nd</sup> day of June 2015:

John R. Kasich

Governor

muy Suylor

Mary Taylor Lieutenant Governor